
Priory News 23rd September 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Thank-you to all our parents who have responded to our School 

Trips Survey—we have had a fantastic response to this! If you 

haven’t yet responded, and wish to—there’s still time to do so. 

Please click on the link on the letter emailed home about the      

survey on Tuesday, 20th September. We will share the results with 

you next week. 

The Year 6 children looked fabulous in their Viking costumes      

yesterday—as they took part in their Viking Day, led by Gripping 

History. They certainly looked the part!  

Have a good weekend. 

Best Wishes, 

Diary Dates  

TW3 Trip to St Neots Museum 3rd October 

Family Worker Drop-in 4th October 

EL3 Trip to St Neots Museum 5th October 

Harvest Assemblies 6th October 

National Poetry Day / Poets Lunch 

Day 

6th October 

EW3 Trip to St Neots Museum 7th October 

Flu Vaccinations 10th October 

Year 6 Bikeability 10th—13th October 

AG6 Class Assembly 12th October 

Parents Evenings 18th—19th October 

KBS6 Class Assembly 19th October 

Half-Term 24th—28th October 

Training Day—School Closed 31st October 

Half-term Starts 1st November 

Individual Children’s Photographs 10th November 

Boom Reader 

Boom Reader is now working for parents, teachers and      

children to keep a record of our children’s reading.  

Please make sure you have been able to use this—and log 

whenever you hear your child read. We will be doing the same 

in school too.  

If you have any difficulties with accessing this, please talk to 

your child’s class teacher, or the school office, who will be 

able to help you. 

Trim Trail 

Please remember that the trim trail is only for use by children 

at this school—under the supervision of an adult. 

If you are bringing younger children with you to the school at 

the end of the day, they should remain with you at all times. 

For their safety, they should not be on the trim trail. 

Be The Best You Can Be  

Our assemblies at the start of this term have been       

focused on our school vision - for everybody to Be The 

Best You Can Be. We are exploring the values we want 

children to develop during their time at Priory Junior 

School - to be great members of our school community, 

with an enthusiasm for learning and a desire to            

contribute to school life, helping others, getting involved 

and being kind and friendly.  

Underpinning our values, and supporting children to ‘Be 

The Best They Can Be’, we continue to have three rules 

in school which are represented through three words - 

for everyone to be Ready, Safe, and Kind  

We will be talk about these in assemblies, in class and 

around school to help children understand and keep to 

these expectations around school.  

Alongside this newsletter, we have also included a leaflet 

about Behaviour at Priory Junior School, which should 

summarise our approaches for parents. 

Jewellery  

The only jewellery permitted in school is a watch and 

stud earrings. Earrings cannot be worn for PE, including 

newly pierced ears – this is county policy. Earrings are 

not allowed to be taped over for this purpose.  


